CALL FOR PAPERS

Philosophy Undergraduate Conference

Hosted by Western's Minorities and Philosophy (MAP) Chapter

Western's MAP Chapter is pleased to announce that our sixth annual Philosophy Undergraduate Conference will be held on MARCH 24th, 2023. This conference celebrates the excellent philosophical work of undergraduate students at Western.

Reflecting the commitments of MAP, the theme of the conference will broadly focus on relevant areas such as **philosophy of gender**, **race**, **sexuality**, **class**, **and disability**. These themes can intersect with other areas of philosophy. Although papers should be philosophical, authors who apply need not be specializing, majoring, or minoring in philosophy.

Presentations will be no more than 15 minutes in length, followed by a short Q&A period.

Students are encouraged to submit a relevant term paper from a previous class, roughly 1500-2000 words or 15 minutes read aloud.

Faculty and MAP representatives will be available to help authors of accepted papers prepare for the conference.

Please submit papers to Western's MAP email address: mapwestern@gmail.com by February 17th, 2023. Submissions must be prepared for anonymous review: please include your name and affiliation in the email, but remove these details from all pages of the document itself. Notifications of acceptance will be sent at the end of February.

If you have any questions about this conference, please send an email to Western's MAP email address (mapwestern@gmail.com).



